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To: NADE BOARD OF DIRECTORS
From: Sara Winn, Communications Director

Date:  July 23, 2018 

Subject: 2017-2018 NADE COMMUNICATIONS END OF YEAR REPORT 

I had the privilege of serving as Communication director for 2017-2018 fiscal year.  This year we secured a webmaster and made upgrades to the website to improve the functionality and speed.  I published three advocates with one more coming out shortly before conference.  One of the advocates contained an article from the Associated Press and permission granted for publishing.  My committee was helpful in critiquing information submitted and assuring the advocate was suitable for publishing.  Assignments for articles for the national conference were delegated through Regional Directors to regional members to submit. I attended the mid-year board meeting in Baltimore.  

The committee will judge and vote for the photo contest as well as the newsletter contest.  Awards will be presented at the national conference on August 13-15th.  1st place will receive $40, 2nd place-$25, and 3rd place-$15. 

Sincere thanks to all the members of the Communications committee: Melanie Lessard, Jamie Frisch, Debi Chowdhury, Chris Olsen, and Jennifer St Onge.  
I look forward to serving as your Communications Director and representing NADE in FY 2018-2019.  

Sincerely, 

Sara Winn

�EMBED Unknown���
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